
PUBLIC NOTICE

(NOTICE OF INTENTION TO INTRODUCE BILL – SLS 14RS-342)

Public notice is hereby given that there may be introduced at the session of the Legislature
to be convened on March 10, 2014, a bill relative to when certain information regarding ad valorem
taxes is to be supplied to the assessor and legislative auditor by tax recipient bodies; to provide a
different reporting date for tax recipient agencies in St. Charles Parish; and to provide for related
matters.


